
Dear Ms. Pinksfon : 

Your*comments have been received and will be placed into the case filc for the commission’s consideration 
as it deliberates in this matter. For your reference, the case number in this matter is 2007-00134. Please 
reference this number in any future correspondence with the PSC. 
?A& you for your interest. 

--- 

A&W 
Director of ~ o ~ ~ ~ ~ i c a t i o ~ ~  
~ e n ~ u ~ k ~  ~ ~ b l i c  Service ~ o ~ ~ i s s i o n  
~ 5 0 2 ~  5 ~ 4 - 3 ~ 4 0  x 208 

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Thursday, November 15,2007 12:46 PM 
TO: Melnybvych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subjgclt: RN: Case Number 2007-00134 

From: Fran Pinlcston[SMTP: 
Sent: Thursday, November 15,2007 12:44:50 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: Case Number 2007-00134 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

The Kentucky American pipeline plan is more expensive to construct, more destructive to the 
environment and much, much more expensive to ratepayers of KAW and other BGWSC member 
suppliers. The Commission needs to consider necessity and convenience in their ruling. With the 
Louisville Water Company offering a cheaper to build pipeline from their existing plant on the 
Ohio River through the existing rights of way in the 1-64 corridor at lower cost to the consumers, 
it is painfully obvious to me that the KAW proposal is neither convenient or necessary. I 
respectfully request the PSC to carefully weigh the ultimate cost to central Kentucky 
communities, one factor of which is the ownership of the ever more valuable commodity of 
water, and deny the certificate to KAW. 
Thank you. 

Fran Pinksbon 
3393 Jones Lane 
FranMort, KY 40601 
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